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Heller Statement on Government Shutdown 
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller made the following statement on the inability to pass a funding plan that cuts spending and keeps the federal government open.  
“This debate is about one thing, and one thing only, excessive government spending.  At a time when our federal debt is more than $14 trillion dollars and our long-term economic future remains in doubt, there should be no question that government spending must be reduced.  Failure to institute real cost-saving measures will continue to place our economic future in doubt and will ensure that future generations will be dragged down by the anchor of our enormous debt.  The White House and Congress cannot continue to govern this way.  The inability to come to an agreement is a shared failure by both parties,” said Heller.     
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